
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF AMENDMENT TO COCA-COLA AGREEMENT [BG- Q] 
 
DATE: February 21, 2006 
  
 
Coca-Cola has asked that the contract between the District and Coca-Cola be extended by 
two years to help defer resent requirements from both the Texas Department of Agriculture 
and the United States Department of Agriculture limiting sales in public schools. After 
reviewing the contract with the District’s attorney it is recommended that the amendment 
will be beneficial to the District. This amendment will extend the Coca-Cola contract from 
July 21, 2008 to July 21, 2010. 
 
 
  ********************  
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve Bruce Revell to sign the Amendment 
to the Coca-Cola Agreement as presented.  
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Wendell Sollis,     Bruce Revell, 
Superintendent     Deputy Superintendent 

for District Operations 


